From: Ben Short

Sent: Friday, 22 September 2023 9:10 AM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches; Andrew Short
Subject: Fwd: Fw: Submission re DA2021/1612
Attachments: image001.png; NSR submission.pdf

Categories: NBLPP

Good morning,

The North Narrabeen National Surfing reserve agrees with the views held by National Surfing Reserves in regards to
the extension of the Collaroy vertical seawall, please register this as an objection to the vertical seawall design.

Thanks and regards

Ben Short

Chair

North Narrabeen

National Surfing Reserve
https://www.surfingreserves.org/north-narrabeen/

From: Andrew Short <andrew.short@sydney.edu.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 20 September 2023 6:29 PM

To: planningpanels@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au <planningpanels@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Submission re DA2021/1612

Please find attached my submission on behalf of National Surfing Reserves in relation to
DA2021/1612

Regards

Andrew D Short, OAM
National Surfing Reserves

wWww.surfingreserves.org






